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Our delegation appreciates that the UN Funds and Programs are making efforts to enhance 
coordination and collaboration within UNDS, especially through the inter-agency working 
group on strategic plans. I also wish to emphasize the importance of partnership. Not only 
should the UN strengthen coordination within the UN system, UNDS should also intensify its 
collaboration with external stakeholders. I wish to ask what efforts are made to promote 
partnership in implementing QCPR. 

 


